
We will have the petting zoo back on the 
8th of September. There will be activities 
setup for you and your children to enjoy. 

Come and explore our play space, resources 
and meet and greet some of our wonderful 

educators.  

Ran by our qualified educators embedding  
community connections. We look forward to 

seeing our community families. 

*Parental supervision is required when attending. 

Vacation Care - commences on the 16th of September. We will have booking forms 
ready by the 28 of August, keep an eye out for those emails. If you're a new family to 

our Islands our Vacation Care program offers children between the ages of 5 years and 
12 years the opportunity to develop new friendships with island children whilst            

participating in exciting planned holiday activities with qualified educators. 


